
 

 

ESCADV continues to adapt and move forward in the new normal created by COVID-19. One of 
the big challenges for us is offering volunteer and other training opportunities in a virtual 
format. Check our website and follow us on Facebook to be the first to know about upcoming 
trainings. 

ESCADV is in need of volunteers, particularly to assist in coordinating donations received by 
ESCADV to maintain our storage units in an organized manner. We also need volunteers with 
access to a truck to assist in moving furniture. 
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July Highlights 

 ESCADV provided shelter to 533 
nights of shelter to 20 adults and 20 
children in July 

 Costs of sheltering in hotel increased 
38% over July of 2019 

 ESCADV staff answered 14 hotline 
calls (8 for domestic violence, 1 for 
sexual assault and 6 for other 
services [callers can be listed under 
more than 1 category]) 

 ESCADV advocates provided over 
300 hours of advocacy services  


